
 
COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA 

DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCE MANAGEMENT 
 

Benefits Administrator Memo  #23-02 
 

To:  Benefits Administrators 

From: State and Local Health Benefits Programs 

CC:  All OHB 

Date:  February 15, 2023  

Re: Benefits Administrator Memo #23-02 ** URGENT UPDATE* 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Benefits Administrator Memo #23-01 

The Benefits Administrator Memo #23-01 dated February 14, 2023, regarding 2023 TLC Regional 
Meetings was sent to TLC employees in error.  

The regional meetings are only for the Human Resource professionals within your employer 
group.  

Kindly disregard the communication. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

 

 

  


